PRESERVE D.C. COOK BUILDING
INFORMATION MEETING

Please join the NENA Board of Directors for an informational meeting, followed by a Q & A
regarding the proposed demolition of the historic DC Cook building.
What to expect:

1.
2.
3.

4.
5,

Learn about the history of the DC Cook Company and the architectural significance of
the building and site.

Get the latest information on the situation, e.g., DC Cook has agreed to wait until
January to file for a demolition permit.

Learn what NENA and the City have been doing to prevent or delay demolition.

Ask questions, make suggestions.

Participate in strategizing NENA's next steps.

Meeting date & location:

DC Cook Preservation Meeting
October 3, 2019, 7-8:30 pm

The Centre, Sherman Meeting Room

Thank you and hope to see you there! (No RSVP required)
NENA Board of Directors



